
 
 

 

Welcome to our worship meeting this morning.  What a great 
privilege we have to gather in the name of Jesus Christ today! 

As we continue to examine carefully the words of the Apostle Paul 
written to the church at Ephesus, we begin to see the application 
of our walk with Jesus to our most challenging relationships.  The 
application key, as Apostle Paul says, is “submitting to one another 
out of reverence for Christ.” (Ephesians 5:21).  The message for 
today is “Submit? Me?”.  The scripture text is Ephesians 5:22-25.   

Please let us know of your presence today by filling out a 
Communication Card which can be found in the foyer or through 
our smartphone app.  You can also share prayer concerns through 
these two options.  

12:15 p.m.  Fellowship Meal 
6:30 p.m. “Postures of Prayer” gathering 

 

 
TUESDAY 
8:00 a.m. Koffee & Konversation, Hellertown Diner 
WEDNESDAY 
6:30 p.m. Good News Club, Sr. & Jr. Youth Group 
THURSDAY 
7:30 p.m. Worship Team Practice 
 
 
 
 
 

March 11 John 2 
March 12 John 3 
March 13 John 4 
March 14 John 5 
March 15 John 6 
March 16 John 7 
March 17 John 8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
We have Hearing Assist Units available for those who may have 
difficulty hearing the service.  Please speak to the person in the 
sound room to receive your unit for the morning. 

We have a Staffed Nursery to care for your children through age 
three.  In addition, there is a Cry Room at the rear of the sanctuary 
to attend to the needs of infants. 

We have Sunday School for all ages.  Please refer to the back of 
your bulletin to see where each class will be meeting.    

We have a Fellowship Meal today following Sunday School.  
Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Join us tonight at 6:30 p.m. for a “Postures of Prayer” gathering 
at the church. 

If you ordered Hoagies from the Youth Fundraiser, they will be 
available for pick-up at the church this Wednesday, March 14, any 
time after 11:30 a.m. 

Good News Club, Senior & Junior Youth Group will all meet on 
Wednesday evening at 6:30 p.m. 

The Youth Group will be having a Craft Fair Fundraiser to raise 
money for their Missions Trip to the Dominican Republic this 
summer. The Craft Fair will be held at SCMC on Saturday, March 
24, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  If anyone would like to be a 
vendor at this event, please contact Britney Kempf.  Thank 
you! 

Our March Lunch Bunch will be held on Wednesday, March 28, 
at BJ’s Restaurant, 665 N. Krocks Road in Allentown.  Please sign 
up on the sheet in the foyer or on the SCMC app if you would like 
to attend. 

Upper Room - During the Holy Week, we will gather in the “Upper 
Room” to observe the Lord’s Supper on Thursday evening, March 
29.  We will gather back in the “Upper Room” to celebrate the 
resurrection of our Lord and Savior on Easter morning, April 1.  We 
will not be having a Sunrise service or Galilean breakfast this year. 

Revival Meetings - If you have not yet done so, please mark your 
calendars for our upcoming Spring Revival meetings, April 12-15.  
Phil and Elsie Stutzman will be ministering with us.  Phil and Elsie 
led our Revival meetings in 2015.  Make attendance at these 
meetings a priority for your spiritual growth in 2018! 

 

Attention Ladies:  Please mark your calendars for April 27 - 29 for 
the Women's Retreat at Sugar Hollow.  Lydia Mohler will lead our 
discussion time and there will be plenty of time for games, hiking, 
etc.!   More info and a sign-up sheet will be coming shortly!   

Lehigh Valley Christian High School is offering a special tuition 
offer for the 2018-2019 school year.  Please check out the brochure 
in the foyer for more information. 

 

 

 
“Open Treasury” - The Finance Commission would like to 
highlight several ongoing opportunities for giving.  The concept of 
an “Open Treasury” is to give individuals the ability to support 
people and/or ministries that are outside of the SCMC budget and 
still receive a charitable giving receipt.  Current Open Treasury 
opportunities are the Tossenou’s (China); India pastor/orphanage 
support and Chuck Hittinger.  Chuck has demonstrated financial 
need to offset the difference between his monthly support and his 
care needs. 

Here is how you can pray for SCMC: 
That the Holy Spirit would be the one directing our ministry and 
witness. 
That our time in the “Upper Room” would bring the crucifixion and 
resurrection to a new level of meaning. 
Ask God to even now impart His words to Phil Stutzman so that our 
souls may be revived. 

Sunday School Teachers are needed for the Spring Quarter, 
beginning Sunday, March 25.  Teachers are needed for 2nd/3rd 
grade, and 4th/5th grade.  If you would like to serve in this way, 
please contact Tara Willard.  Thank you! 

Vision Statement: 
Steel City Mennonite Church (SCMC) will invite everyone, 
everyday, everywhere to journey together in developing a life-
changing relationship with our Savior, Jesus Christ. 

Mission Statement: 
Steel City Mennonite Church (SCMC) is a Bible-believing 
community connected by a common need for a Savior with the 
passion of cultivating Christ-followers in the Lehigh Valley and to 
the ends of the earth. 

 

 

 

    Today 

    This Week                                           March 12 - 17 

    Announcements 

    This Week’s Bible Reading Plan 



 
 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES TO: 
MaKayla Willard – March 11 
Tamara Bily – March 14 
Jim McMahon – March 15 
 
 
 
 
 
OFFERING ON MARCH 4:  $5,904.36 

WEEKLY BUDGET:  $5,794.00 

DESIGNATED GIVING:  $0.00 

YTD OFFERING:  $44,200.46 

YTD BUDGET:  $52,146.00 

ATTENDANCE ON MARCH 4:  130 

 

 

 

  TODAY            NEXT WEEK: (Mar 18) 

Nursery  Naphtali Walters  

  Kylie Schmidt  Alyssa Richards 

Greeters            Dave & Debbie Faust Ron & Sandy Faust 

Worship Ldr.    Robert Bergey  Sandy Faust 

Ushers  Rob Ibach  Scott Richards  
  Greg Feenstra  Lee Walters 
  Bobby Kempf  John Cressman 
Children’s Message  Sue Reed  Kelly Schoch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
CONTACT 
STEEL CITY MENNONITE CHURCH 
2137 Mixsell Avenue  Bethlehem, PA 18015 

(610) 865-4899  scmc4.me 

PASTORAL TEAM 

David K. Kochsmeier, Pastor 
610-730-8008 

Tara Willard, Director of Youth Ministries & Christian Education 
610-866-3078 

CHURCH SECRETARY 
Sheryl Richards, 610-216-4596 

ELDER TEAM 

Ron Faust, 610-428-1904 

Bill Litke, 484-375-8389 

Mark Walters, 610-691-5324 

Bob Walters, as Pastor Emeritus, 610-865-3316 

Randy Willard, 610-297-5083 
 
 
 
 
2 & 3 YEAR OLDS  PRE – K 
Led by Aleta DeToma  Led by Nancy Walters  
Upstairs Nursery  Helper, Jenny Forero 
    Room B6 
 
KINDERGARTEN   GRADES 2 & 3 
& GRADE 1               Led by Katrina Schmidt 
Led by Marc Newcomer              Room LL 2 
and Lois Halsel                   
Room LL 1    
                 
GRADES 4 & 5   JUNIOR HIGH 
Led by Randy Willard            Led by Jess Bergey 
Room LL 4   Room LL 3 
    
SENIOR HIGH   ADULT CLASS 
Led by Deanna Olsen  Led by Joel Mohler 
Youth Room   Chapel  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

“Submit? Me?” 
 

 
Ephesians 5:22-25 

Pastor David K. Kochsmeier 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

S T E E L   C I T Y    

M E N N O N I T E   C H U R C H 

B E T H L E H E M,  P A                     March 11, 2018 

 
Everyone.  Everyday.  Everywhere. 

   Information  

   Serving Others 

   Birthdays and Anniversaries  

   Attendance and Giving  

   Sunday School Information 


